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PATIOS & LICHT POST 

ACTIVATIONS 

In 2024, the The Downtown Whitby BIA will 

once again partner with the Town of 

Whitby to install its annual on-street patio 

on the northeast corner of Brock St. & 

Colborne St., in front of the businesses 

along Brock St. This beautification 

initiative allows local businesses to utilize 

the space to expand their seating 

capacity and attract more customers, 

and contributes to a vibrant street scene, 

encouraging foot traffic and fostering a 

sense of community connection. 

The Town of Whitby will oversee the 

installation process of the patio while the 

BIA will provide Adirondack chairs and 

picnic tables as well as floral planters for 

this space. 

As the 2024 holiday season approaches, 

the Downtown Whitby BIA will continue to 

work with the Town of Whitby to activate 

the lightposts along Brock Street, 

illuminating the streets with a magical 

and festive glow. 

As done so in previous years, the DWBIA 
and the Town of Whitby will work with 

Skedaddle Wildlife to install lit garlands 

and bows, and winter-themed banners 

and lights. 
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